
Is your child in grades Kindergarten through 5th and have an interest in 

performing on stage? Consider having them join the HTS Drama Club. 

 

There will be two parent meetings on Monday, September 18.   

 Grades K-2 Parent Meeting 6 - 6:30 PM 

 Grades 3 –5 Parent Meeting 6:45 - 7:15 PM 

Meetings will take place in the Middle School Auditorium 

 

Make you sure attend the meeting that is specific to your child’s grade 

level. 

 

It is highly recommended that you attend this meeting so you can learn 

about your child’s expectations during club, rehearsal  

process and much more. 

 

It’s not mandatory for your child to attend the meeting with you, but 

they are welcome to be there if they are able to sit through the meeting. 

 

For families with students who will be participating in both clubs and 

who can commitment to attending both meetings, we encourage you to 

attended the Grades 3-5 meeting form 6:45 - 7:15 pm 


